
DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY AND BIOCHEMISTRY 

'. Dr and Mrs H. Tracy Hall 
1 711 North Lambert Lane 
Provo UT 84604 

Dear Tracy and Ida Rose: 

August 1, 2003 

I am pleased to report to you that the H. Tracy Hall Scholarship is benefitting students in the 
Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry. We began awarding scholarships in the Fall of 200 1. 
Since that time we have awarded full or one-half tuition scholarships to 27 students. We have been 
careful to select those students with a GPA of3.0 or better and those who have need of financial 
support. 

Of the eight Hall Scholarship recipients who have graduated in recent years, one has been 
accepted at medical school, five are working toward advanced degrees in chemistry and biochemistry, 
and two have found employment in the chemical industry. 

We have enclosed letters written to you from recent H. Tracy Hall Scholarship recipients, and 
we join with them in expressing our gratitude. Your thoughtfulness and generosity are appreciated 

ds 

Sincer·ely, 

Fran Nordmeyer 

BRIGHAM YOUNG UNIVERSITY . CIOO BENSON SCIENCE BUILDING . PROVO, UTAH 84602-5700 

(801) 422 -3667 / FAX: (801) 422 -0153 


